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W.L. STEWART
vics raser"==' December 31, 1984

Nuct. san oramarrows

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director Serial No. 258
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation N0/JHL/1ms
Attn: Mr. James R. Miller, Chief Docket Nos. 50-338

Operating Reactor Branch No. 3 50-339
Division of Licensing License Nos. NPF-4

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission NPF-7
Washington, D. C. 20555

Gentlemea:

VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY
NORTH ANNA POWER STATION UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2

EXTENSION OF THE INTERIM RELIEF GRANTED FOR
THE INSERVICE TESTING PROGRAM FOR PUMPS AND VALVES

Your letter dated April 17, 1984 granted interic relief, until December
31, 1984, for the North Anna Unit Nos. I and 2 proposed inservice testing
program for pumps and valves. This interim relief was granted -based on
your preliminary review of our submittal with the conclusion that the
revised inservice testing program would further enhance safety.

We request that you extend the interim relief, as provided for in your
letter, until such time 'that the North Anna inservic.e testing program for
pumps and valves is approved. It is also our intent to submit additional
comments on our proposed program in the near future as discussed in the
NRC/Vepco/EG&G meeting held on November 29 and 30, 1984 in Bethesda,
Maryland.

Very trt;1y yours,

W. L. Stewart

cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator
Region II

Mr. M. W. Branch p
NRC Resident Inspector

| I $North Anna Powr.r Station
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